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Strategy for Future Wheel-Trans Taxi Service Contracts 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on January 24, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Receive the Strategy for Future Service Contracts for information and; 
 

2. Approve a one-year extension to the Accessible Taxi Service Contracts to 
July 4, 2020 and; 
 

3. Approve a one-year extension to the Sedan Meter-Based Service Contracts to July 
4, 2020. 


